
Dear Willway Families,

Thank you for all of your "socially 
distanced" support and well-wishes
this past term. It has definitely been

a term to remember and your
positivity and kindness has

helped us get to today!

We wish you a restful, peaceful
winter break and look forward
to seeing your children back 

come January 2021!
Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year


